
 
 

Dear All, 

 

Notice of the 18ème Congrès Association France-Japon d’Orthopédie and Call for Abstracts 

 

We are pleased to announce that the 18ème Congrès Association France-Japon d’Orthopédie 

 will be held on Friday, 10 April 2026, and Saturday, 11 April 2026, at the Hirosaki City Hall. This historic 

conference will be the first of its kind to be held in the Tohoku region. We deeply appreciate this honour and once 

again extend our heartfelt gratitude. 

We will strive to make this conference a meaningful opportunity to discuss the history and latest research findings 

of orthopaedic surgery in both countries, as well as a chance for cultural exchange. We sincerely look forward to your 

participation in presenting research from diverse perspectives in the field of orthopaedic surgery. Abstract 

submissions for general presentations will be accepted from noon on Monday, 11 August 2025, to noon on Friday, 

10 October 2025. 

We look forward to receiving your abstract submissions. 

The latest information regarding the academic conference will be posted on the official website 

(https://afjo2026.com). Please check the website regularly. 

Finally, we wish you all the best in your future endeavours and happiness. 

 

18ème Congrès Association France-Japon d’Orthopédie 

Président Yasuyuki Ishibashi 

Professor, Department of Orthopaedic Surgery, Hirosaki University Graduate School of Medicine 


